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More than $64,500 in LPEA bill-assistance funds  
disbursed to 860 local families 

  

DURANGO, Colo. – Two bill-assistance efforts lead by La Plata Electric Association (LPEA) – 
the COVID-19 Emergency Relief Fund and the Giving Tree Program – have disbursed nearly 
$65,000 in funds to support more than 860 LPEA members in need.  
 
Originally approved by the LPEA Board of Directors in March 2020, the $50,000 LPEA 
COVID-19 Emergency Relief Fund was fully exhausted this month. The fund helped 438 
residential members and 24 small business members struggling to pay their LPEA bill due to 
pandemic-related economic hardship. 
 
LPEA’s annual Giving Tree Program also helped members in need, collecting a record $14,500 
to help more than 400 members struggling to pay their LPEA bill – $3,500 more than last year. 
This annual program allows LPEA members to donate to other members who need a little extra 
help during the holiday season.  
 
“It’s been really heartening to see the outpouring of support within our community during recent 
times of need,” said LPEA Member Service Manager Aubrey Gillespie. “These have been 
difficult times for so many people, and it’s been our absolute pleasure and honor to help them 
with the funds allocated by our board and donated by our members. We are really blessed to live 
in this community.” 
 
For LPEA members still struggling to pay their bill, there are assistance funds remaining through 
other agencies. Call LPEA for details, or visit lpea.coop/late-payments-and-bill-pay-assistance  
    
LPEA is a member-owned, not-for-profit, electric distribution cooperative serving La Plata and 
Archuleta, with segments of Hinsdale, Mineral, and San Juan counties. LPEA is the fifth largest 
cooperative of 22 in Colorado, and aims to provide safe, reliable electricity at the lowest 
reasonable cost to its approximately 34,500 members. For additional information, contact LPEA 
at 970.247.5786 or visit lpea.coop.   
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https://lpea.coop/sites/lpea/files/pdf/newsreleases/20.25.19_COVIDRescuePackage.pdf
https://lpea.coop/late-payments-and-bill-pay-assistance
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